
 

 

            
 Wednesday, January 15, 2025 

Dear Bishop Neumann Families,  

We are thrilled to announce that Michelle Moser has been named the new Varsity Volleyball 

Coach for Bishop Neumann Catholic High School! 

Michelle previously coached Bishop Neumann’s volleyball team from 2013 to 2017, leading the 

team to a 3rd-place finish in Class C-1 in her final season. She will return to Nebraska this 

summer to take on the head coaching role for the 2025-2026 season. 

A Columbus, NE native, Michelle attended Scotus Central Catholic High School, where she was 

part of three state championship teams. Her love for hard work, fundamentals, and teamwork 

forms the foundation of her coaching philosophy. 

Michelle brings a wealth of experience from coaching both club and high school volleyball, and 

we are excited to have her skills, passion, and leadership back in our Bishop Neumann family. 

Please join us in warmly welcoming Michelle and her son, Leo, back home! 

In Christ,  

 

Fr. Steven Mills 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Bishop Neumann Catholic School 

 


